
From: Rana R   
Sent: 02 November 2023 16:10 
To: Nazyer Choudhury <Nazyer.Choudhury@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Licensing Sub-Committee - 6 November 2023  
  
Dear Nazyer Choudhury,  
 
I was planning to attend the meeting but have a short-notice  surgery on the same day. 
 
I have already sent my reason to withhold the late playing of music. 
 
I would like to add the following: 
 
We are already suffering from patron's noises well past midnight. On the night of the 28th of 
October we were woken up by people talking loudly and engines raving at around 2am. 
 
It looked like a repeat of the time that the corner Pub/Restaurant had late opening some ten years 
ago. We had to go to court to get a settlement. 
 
I would ask the Committee to carefully weigh up that evidence before granting late night opening 
with alcohol and music! 
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